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; This 48 in reply to your recent letter in which you advise that you have information concerning the assassination of the late President Kennedy. ‘ 

  

Any information you may have on this subject should be furnished to the Federal Bureau of Investigation. The telephone mmber of your local F.B.I. office can be found on the inside front cover of your telephone directory. 

Your confidence in writing to us is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

FRED M. VINSON, Jr. 
Aesistant Attorney General   
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